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1. Information on the meeting with the Manitoba Construction Sector Council was discussed.  

2. The process for the Covid Vaccination/Testing option for 12-18 year-olds in sports was 

outlined. 

3. Vaccination Clinics will be held in our schools for 5-11 year-olds. 

4. An update on Covid cases within our schools was discussed. 

5. A report on the visit from Minister Cullen, Minister Ewasko and their deputy ministers was 

discussed. The Northern Lights Institute of Trades and Technology received $750,000.00 in 

operational funding over the next 5 years. The Hairstyling lab at the SVRSS held a Ribbon 

Cutting event.  

6. NITT is beginning an 18 month ECE II course for adults in partnership with Louis Riel 

Vocational Institute.  

7. Funding was approved for the replacement of two SANS and one server.  

8. Better Beginnings funding was reinstated by the Department of Education. Nicole Bobick will 

work in the Better Beginnings program in Semester 2.  

 

  

 


